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What	are	Pensions?	

•  A	regular	payment	made	during	a	person’s	
re=rement	from	an	investment	fund	to	which	
that	person	or	their	employer	has	contributed	
during	their	working	life.	



Types	of	Pensions	
•  Employment	based	Pensions	–	A	re=rement	in	which	
both	an	employer	and	an	employee	make	
contribu=ons	into	an	account	each	month.	Invested	on	
the	behalf	of	an	employee	with	withdrawals	possible	
aFer	re=rement.	

•  Social	and	State	Pensions	–	A	regular	cash	transfer	to	
elderly,	Social	Security	in	the	United	States,	Na=onal	
Insurance	in	the	UK.	

•  Disability	Pensions	–	a	form	of	pension	given	to	
persons	temporarily	or	permanently	unable	to	work	
due	to	a	disability.	Can	be	grouped	together	with	Social	
and	State	Pensions,	but	can	have	dis=nct	funding.	



Pension	basics	

•  Employment	based	Pensions	come	in	two	different	
forms	
–  Defined	Benefit	–	these	schemes	pay	a	set	annual	income	
in	re=rement.	
•  These	plans	and	promises	made	to	workers	have	proved	expensive	
to	fund,	with	the	employer	responsible	for	any	shorPalls,	these	
have	become	rare	in	the	private	sector.	

–  Defined	Contribu=on	–	schemes	that	do	not	promise	set	
payouts	rather	encourages	employees	to	build	up	a	
savings	pot	that	can	eventually	be	used	to	provide	income	
•  The	Employee	decides	how	much	of	their	salary	to	contribute	and	
their	employer	will	match	some	or	all	of	the	contribu=ons	

	



Pension	Basics	
•  Social	Pensions	–	have	varying	schemes	depending	on	
the	Country,	but	work	on	the	basic	principle	of	taxed	
earnings	being	used	to	supplement	the	income	of	the	
elderly,	or	disabled	

•  Both	employment	and	social	pensions	are	valued	as	
protec=ons	against	a	variety	of	risks	and	ensuring	a	
basic	floor	of	income	into	old	age.	
–  This	is	a	desirable	benefit	for	employees	comparing	
re=rement	plans	at	different	companies	

–  This	is	a	social	necessity	to	keep	older	genera=ons	out	of	
poverty,	and	keep	re=rement	as	a	fixture	of	developed	
socie=es.	



History	of	Public	and	Private	Pensions	

•  Pensions	have	a	rich	and	long	history	da=ng	back	to	
the	Roman	Empire	and	con=nuing	to	the	present	

•  Countries	have	been	using	Military	pensions	to	retain	
and	mo=vate	military	personnel	over	the	course	of	
history.	

•  The	American	Colonies	used	Pensions	during	the	
Revolu=onary	war	to	cover	members	of	their	mili=as.	

•  The	use	of	military	pensions	were	used	even	more	
extensively	during	the	US	Civil	war	

•  In	1920	Federal	Civilian	pensions	were	offered	under	
the	Civil	Service	Re=rement	System.	



History	(cont.)	

•  Private	Pensions,	came	around	in	the	late	19th	
century	alongside	the	industrial	revolu=on.	

•  The	American	Express	Company	established	
the	first	private	Pension	plan	in	1875	with	the	
goal	of	crea=ng	a	more	stable	career	oriented	
workforce.	

•  The	nature	and	incen=ves	of	these	plans	
would	radically	change	in	1913	when	Congress	
enacted	the	first	federal	income	tax	law.	



History	Cont.	
•  While	not	explicitly	stated	in	the	law	the	IRS	rules	
that	pensions	paid	to	re=red	employees	are	
deduc=ble	as	ordinary	and	necessary	expenses.	

•  The	effect	was	sound	as	by	1919	over	300	private	
pension	plans	existed	as	employers	wished	to	
a_ract	workers,	and	reduce	labor	turnover.	

•  Private	pensions	con=nued	to	build	up	through	
the	great	depression.	

•  In	1935	Social	Security	was	enacted,	establishing	
age	65	as	the	normal	re=rement	age,	at	this	=me	
life	expectancy	was	around	60	years.	



History	(cont.)	

•  As	we	enter	the	modern	era	both	private	and	
public	pensions	become	an	inseparable	part	of	
re=rement	in	the	United	States.		

•  While	in	recent	years	defined	benifit	private	
pension	plans	are	becoming	less	common	
than	in	the	mid	to	late	20th	century.	401K	and	
other	defined	contribu=on	plans	are	also	
facing	difficul=es	adequately	providing	for	
their	recipients.	



Social	Security	

•  Social	Security	was	originally	signed	into	law	by	
Franklin	Roosevelt	in	1935	

•  The	funding	is	primarily	done	though	Payroll	
taxes	FICA	or	SECA	

•  These	revenues	are	deposited	in	two	trust	funds	
(The	Federal	Old-Age	and	Survivors	Insurance	
Trust	Fund	and	the	Disability	Insurance	Trust	
fund)	

•  Under	the	system	Current	Beneficiaries	are	paid	
by	current	contributors		



Social	Security	(cont.)	

•  Social	Security	is	an	important	source	of	
re=rement	income	for	a	great	deal	of	the	
elderly	in	the	US.	
– 3	in	5	beneficiaries	aged	65	or	older	rely	on	it	for	
at	least	half	of	their	income.	

– Many	workers	aged	21-64	are	also	eligible	in	the	
event	of	a	long	term	disability	

– Spouses	and	children	of	deceased	workers	also	
depend	on	the	addi=onal	income	provided	by	this	
social	insurance.	



Social	Security	(cont.)	

•  Social	security	benefits	as	grown	over	the	course	of	the	
20th	century.	

•  During	the	period	poverty	among	the	elderly	declined	
precipitously.	

•  While	this	decline	isn’t	directly	causal	social	security	as	
well	as	the	disability	benefits	included	have	dras=cally	
changed	re=rement	in	the	post-war	United	States.		

•  With	growing	elderly	popula=ons	in	the	United	States	
and	other	developed	economies	have	faced	solvency	
problems	in	their	social	pension	funds.	



Solvency	and	an	aging	popula=on	

•  Aging	popula=ons	and	the	decline	in	the	ra=o	of	
contributors	to	beneficiaries	has	caused	issues	
for	both	public	and	private	pension	funds	

•  Addi=onal	problems	with	solvency	have	also	
emerged	with	economic	crisis	that	have	hit	both	
state	run	and	privately	run	pension	funds.	

•  Remaining	solvent	has	become	a	key	issue	for	
funds	across	the	united	states	and	abroad	



Solvency	cont.	

•  Mul=ple	U.S.	state	pensions	have	faced	issues	
with	their	funds	going	bankrupt	due	to	rising	
costs	and	failure	to	generate	adequate	
returns.	

•  Defined	benefit	plans	have	also	declined	due	
to	rising	costs	aging	popula=ons.	

•  Across	the	world	Pensions	have	had	to	adjust	
to	changing	condi=ons.	



Social	Security	Solvency	

•  DI	projected	reserve	deple=on	years	were	
2023	and	2035	for	OASI.	

•  The	Ra=o	of	Beneficiaries	to	contributors	has	
fallen	over	the	history	of	Social	Security.		



Social	Security	Solvency	



Social	Security	Solvency	

•  While	there	are	funding	issues	on	the	horizon	for	
Social	Security	this	is	not	the	first	=me	in	history	
where	solvency	was	an	issue.	

•  In	1983	Congress	raised	payroll	taxes	above	the	
level	necessary	to	pay	for	current	beneficiaries	to	
accumulate	savings	for	the	larger	genera=ons	
re=rement.	

•  Con=nued	Solvency	depends	on	future	economic	
growth,	poli=cal	ac=on,	and	popula=on	
dynamics.	
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